
From: Thomas Stark  
Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2024 3:58 PM 
Subject: Donation of Pizza Slice Cards to the CPL Budlong Woods Branch from Ranalli's 

  

Lauren Maniatis, Attorney 
City of Chicago Board of Ethics 
 
Chasse Rehwinkel, Comptroller 
 
Hello Lauren and Chasse, 
 
On behalf of the Chicago Public Library Budlong Woods Branch, I have accepted an 
unsolicited donation of 20 pizza slice gift cards from Ranalli's of Andersonville, 1512 W. 
Berwyn Avenue (Jennifer Grant, Owner).  The cards, with an estimated value of $100 ($5 per 
card), will be used as prizes for the Chicago Public Library "Find Your Rhythm" summer 
program at the Budlong Woods branch.    
 
Thank you, 
 
Tom Stark 
 
Tom Stark (he/him) | Branch Manager 
Budlong Woods Branch | 5630 N. Lincoln Ave. | Chicago, IL 60659 
 


